
Superintendent Update from Dr. Wagner Marseille | May 20, 2022

Dear Staff and Families,

Last evening the community level of COVID-19 for Delaware County moved from
low to high. Per our Health and Safety Plan and in guidance with Delaware County
Department of Health and the CDC , the district strongly recommends that
students and staff mask while indoors in district buildings and on district
transportation.

Per CDC:

We appreciate your cooperation.

Wagner Marseille, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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